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Make plans now to join your 
Delta Omicron brothers the 
weekend of May 1-3, 2015!

Please join other alumni and
undergraduate brothers the
weekend of May 1-3, 2015 for
Delta Omicron's 100th Anniversary 
Celebration! This historic event is
a fantastic opportunity to reunite with 
brothers and relive Delta Omicron's past.

Be on the lookout for a formal
invitation and registration letter in
the coming weeks, as event details
are still being finalized. Questions?
Please contact Brad Wing, ΔΟ 1538
at bwing@gsstrategygroup.com
or Ben Rae, ΔΟ 1151 at
brae@idfbins.com. 

We look forward to
seeing you there!
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